
South Wales 

Spring Branch Report 

Firstly congratulations to Sean Adcock on being successfully voted on as a trustee and 

becoming the representative for both Welsh branches Sean has the full support of the south 

Wales branch and we wish him well in his new role as trustee. We ended our year with our 

AGM in November where we discussed what the branch did and didn’t do in the past year. 

But the big news in south wales is of our treasurer Nigel Spiers who successfully passed his 

advanced certificate in late November well done Nigel it is great news for you and the south 

wales branch. The branch is now looking forward to its first activity in March which will be a 

south & north wales branch get together at Aberystwyth which will include a day’s walling 

and presentation in the evening and Sunday morning a discussion on moving the branches 

forward and the DSWA-GB in general. All our diary dates are set for 2012 and planning has 

already began as I write this article in early February hopefully we can have a good year 

again and carry on the work of promoting the DSWA and keeping dry stone walling alive 

Brian Lock         


